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ISSUANCE OF AADHAAR CARD ON FAKE DOCUMENTS 

 

 

2327. SHRI K. RAHMAN KHAN: 

 

Will the Minister of ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY be pleased 

to state:  

 

(a)    whether it is a fact that in the recent past, three Pakistani nationals were issued with 

Aadhaar card, based on fake documents, at Bengaluru; 

(b)     whether any action has been initiated against the officer who was responsible for 

verifying the original documents before logging in the details of those individuals; and 

(c)     in view of the above, the measures UIDAI is taking to ensure that such mishaps do not 

happen in the future? 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE FOR  ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

(SHRI P.P. CHAUDHARY) 

 

(a):  For enrolment of Aadhaar, one has to submit Proof of Identity and Proof of Address. 

Certificate of Identity/Address having photo on it, is one of the valid proofs of 

Identity/Address.  There has been instance where three alleged Pakistani nationals have 

submitted the said certificate during enrolment and subsequently got Aadhaar. 

 

(b):  FIR has been lodged against the Officer who had issued the certificate without 

verifying details of the individuals. 

 

(c):  Unique Identification Authority of India (UIDAI) conducts workshops from time to 

time for the enrolment agencies/operators sensitizing them on various issues relating to 

enrolment processes. 
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